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NEW SIGNS HELP RESIDENTS
REMEMBER COURTESY RULES

| TENNIS COURTS
. :?Ill'h:fnr_tie u[:_lllﬂiu use of

| *Courls may be used from dawn
| o dush.

# Limit play ts one hawr whan
sthers are waltlng.

| o Tennls shoes roguired.
| B0 Bikes, Rollerblades, Heelies,
Scoeters, Skatebeards, sic.

MNew signs, like the one above, Have been installed
throughout Silver Springs Look for these new, long-
lasting metal signs at neighborhood amenities. If
you are interesied in using the tennis courts contact
Robyn Bailey 645-9342 for the keypad code.

REPORT ON S.S. MAILBOX SURVEY

More than fifty e of HOA members responded to
this survey. We received many good and
constructive suggestions that we appreciate
immensely. Sixty-three percent of respondents did
want a new style box. More than 2/3 of respondents
did not want to use the same boxes that NorthShore
15 using. Mearly half wantall the boxes to conform to
one style while the other half feel that since our
homes are all different our mailboxes should reflect
the architecture of the corresponding house

The recommendation was made that the Board
establish a prototvpe mailbox that is both modern.
easy to maintain, functional, and priced moderately.
Then the policy would be that members can either
select the conforming prototype or use a style they
prefer as long as it is approved by the ARC
committee and is within the spirit of our
neighborhood architecture. All newly installed
boxes must be anchored in cement. Hardman
mailboxes and ARC approved boxes in good
condition will be grandfathered. The most common
remark and priority is that mailboxes must be kept in
tip-top condition at all times.

The Board will accept prototype suggestions and
pictures from our members until June 30th. The next
newsletter will announce the new Silver Springs
mailbox. Send suggestions to address at top of
newsletter.
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GAS PRICE OPPORTUNITY

During this time of economic uncertainty many
of us may need to tighten our belts. However,
let us not think that frugal living equates to
unkempt living. Now we can get creative when
using our time and resources. Instead of going
out to see or rent movies, or go out to dinner‘or
shopping. we can take pride in enjoving our
yards to make them more attractive. Use
vegetable plants in our backyard landscaping, to
provide our families with fresh food. Being
thrifty does not equate to allowing our
properties to go'to weeds, In fact quite the
opposite 1s trug. Keeping up the grounds of our
properties adds value to our properties and Jifts
up our spyits. A can of paint, a scraper, and
some ettort can go a long way in preventing
serious future problems. Digging up weeds and
keeping our lawns in good condition does not
need to be expenditure but can be an individual
hobby or a family'working and learning .
experience. Gardening in our neighborhood
success stories are welcome for addition to our
Yard page on our www silverspringshoa.org
website.

Pick up afier voyr dog(s) in our parks, when
walking them past neighbors vards, and on our
trails. DOO IT!

PLEASE PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOC.




Our Annual Silver Springs Picaic

will be held Friday, June 20, 2008 at the Silver Springs Lake Park
beginning at 4:00 PM *til dusk.

FUN, FREE FOOD, FRIENDS
VOLLEYBALL, BASKETBALL, FRISBEE

THE HOA WILL PROVIDE F

BURGERS AND HOT DOGS, DRINKS, CHARCOAL

Paper plates. cups. napkins, and plastic ware

PLEASE BRING SOME FOOD TO SHARE.....
Salads, Baked Beans. Veggie tray, Potato Casserole, or Your Specialty
Or some Dessert!

AND bring something to siton........

If vou would like to help with the festivities, setup tables, lights, C|Ean-ll.lpl
Contact Committee Members:
s  Michael Winer 615-7412
¢ [Ron Schane 633-6288
« Jim & Billie Harsch 640-53106 or Sue Pollard 649-9824

*  Lucy Archer or email sssthoa@gmail.com



